

500 Regent Street | 500, rue Regent Sudbury ON P3E 3Y2

t 705.675.7536 x0000 f 705.675.0529 w sudburyhydro.com

May 1, 2012

Ms Kirsten Walli **Board Secretary** Ontario Energy Board PO Box 2319 27th Floor - 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

RE: Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc - 2012 IRM3 Application EB2011-0169

Dear Ms Walli,

With respect to the Board staff comments on the Draft Rate Order dated May 1, 2012, Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc accepts their recommended changes.

If you require additional information, please contact the undersigned at 705-675-7536 ext 2241.

Respectfully submitted, Catherine Hamoaul S

Catherine Huneault, CGA

Supervisor - Accounting and Administrative Services

cc: Jay Shepherd, CCC

Michael Buonaguro, VECC